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Central Rivers AEA Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, November 3, 2021 

Amy Knupp, Executive Director of Special Education 

Amy shared that she recently attended a conference on social-emotional resources for students 
and is excited to work further with Jen Sigrist on providing this support to districts. 

Karl Kurt, Assistant Chief Administrator/Director of HR 

Karl gave a brief update on the equity audit and on the work of the staff support allies. 

Sam Miller, Chief Administrator 

Sam reminded the board of the upcoming public hearing and meeting on November 9, 2021, 
regarding the sale of agency property and December's board meeting on December 8, 2021. 

Sam took this opportunity to recognize Roberta Kraft-Abrahamson on her retirement from the 
board. He recently met with Roberta and shared how impressed he is with her 44 years of 
dedicated service to the agency, both as an employee and board member. Board Secretary Lori 
Thomas relayed a message from Roberta: Roberta extended her best wishes to everyone as the 

agency moves forward as an educational leader in the state. She expressed the great honor she 
feels to have served with so many talented and dedicated individuals and she will miss everyone. 

Dr. Debra Rich, Board President 
Deb reported that she will not be able to attend the IASB conference later this month and will try 

to attend the IAAEA Executive Board Meeting virtually, if possible. 

Adjourn 

Board President Dr. Debra Rich declared the meeting adjourned at 5:34 p.m. on a motion by 
Kathy Enslin and seconded by Bryan Burton. Motion carried unanimously. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lori Thomas, Central Rivers AEA Board Secretary 
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Maureen Hanson, Central Rivers AEA Board Vice-President 

Central Rivers AEA is committed to ensuring equitable, efficient, and effective educational seNices that prepare all 

Iowa children for a life well-lived. 


